
 
 
 

Camp Bayshore 2022 is going to be an exciting summer of fun, friends and enrichment.  As we prepare 
for the upcoming summer, I wanted to take moment and welcome you to Bayshore Christian School.  
Camp Bayshore is a ministry of our school and we look forward to serving your family this summer.   
 
For the past 17 years, Mrs. Emily Stoops has been involved with our camp program both as camp 
counselor and most recently as our Camp Director.  Mrs. Stoops has blessed hundreds of campers and 
their families with her warm, nurturing nature and her love for Jesus.  Her season at serving Camp 
Bayshore is coming to a close but she is making certain our current camp family and our new Camp 
Director, Ms. Ashley Veeser, understands the loyalty, commitment and tradition of our camp program.   
 
 
Mrs. Emily Stoops shares: 
 
For the past six summers, it has been an honor and a privilege to serve our Camp Bayshore families as 

the Camp Bayshore Director.  I have been a part of this family since 2005 and have treasured every 

single moment spent with each of you. Camp Bayshore will continue to hold a special place in my heart, 

and I will always consider your family as an extension of my own family.  I am excited for the new 

administration and cannot wait to watch more memories unfold! 

 
Ms. Ashley Veeser shares: 

 
I am thrilled and honored to have the opportunity to join the Bayshore Family as Camp Bayshore 
Director.  I have heard so many incredible things about how Camp can be life-changing and am excited 
to be a part of your adventure! My name is Ashley Veeser. Currently, I am a Social Studies and English 
Teacher at Service Learning Micro-School where I spend my days educating and helping students grow. 
My own experiences at summer camp not only contributed to the development of my faith and values, 
but it played a large part in making me who I am today.  I am looking forward to meeting each and every 
one of you, and am excited to have a wonderful summer at Camp Bayshore!   
 
We are grateful for the years of Mrs. Stoop’s service and look forward to seeing her on campus 
throughout the summer.  We are excited to welcome Ms. Ashley Veeser to our camp family and we 
can’t wait to watch her develop Camp Bayshore even further over her tenure.  It’s going to be a fabulous 
summer.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Melanie Humenansky 
Head of School  


